
 

University Of Calcutta 

 

I take pleasure to inform all concerned that the two-day national-level seminar on Role of Governance 

in Quality Assurance in HEIs, will be organized by the Internal Quality Assurance Cell (IQAC), 

University of Calcutta, and the Calcutta University Officers’ Association (CUOA) in collaboration with 

the West Bengal University Officers’ Association (WBUOA) and the All India Federation of 

University Officers’ Associations (AIFUOA) on 23-24 March, 2012 at the University of Calcutta, 

Senate House, 87/1 College Street, Kolkata  700073. 

You are cordially invited to contribute a paper for the said seminar and make the effort really interactive 

and meaningful. 

Abstract of the paper (within 500 words) may kindly be mailed to iqaccaluniv@yahoo.com latest 

by 29.02.2012. There will be no registration fee. The participants are requested to arrange for 

funds from their own organizations for the purpose of travelling. Lodging facilities will be 

provided to the outstation participants. 

Participation and presentation of full papers may be confirmed through e-mail to any of the following 

mail ids. 

iqaccaluniv@yahoo.com     nitishbiswas.cu@gmail.com      skb_cu@yahoo.com      debashishcu@yahoo.com 

With warm regards, 

Prof. Sudipti Banerjea      Sri Nitish Biswas 

Director, IQAC, C.U.       Joint Registrar, C.U. 

Convener        Convener            

 

Sri Debashis Biswas       Dr. Sujit Kumar Barua     

Inspector of Colleges, C.U.      Deputy Registrar, C.U.  

Joint Convener        Joint Convener 


